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NEWS 
 

Welcome Back! 
Happy New Year!  I hope that you 

had a wonderful holiday! 
 

The children chose new seats. 

This Week We Read: 
 

What Do You Do with a Tail Like This? 
 
Snow 
 
Pete the Cat and the Missing Cupcakes 
 
Turtle Splash! 
 
Student Readers What Can You See? 
and Fat Cat 
 

 

 

 

 
 

6.6-Look For a Pattern 
Topic 6 Review 
Topic 6 Test 

 

 
Have a GREAT weekend! 

 

Language Arts 
 

We learned the letter Ff and the 
song for Fifi Fish. 

 
We learned the words: you & what 

 
 

We made an entry in our Kid Writing 
Journals.  We are using more “roads” 
to write on and markers to illustrate 

J 
 

We talked about an Author’s 
Purpose. We also talked about 

punctuation marks and how they 
change the way we express a 

sentence. 

	

We chose our Pouner Paw 
rewards and the store will be 

here on Monday. 

Math 


